
 
City Solicitor Magazine – Editorial Board Vacancies  
 
We have a number of vacancies on our City Solicitor Magazine 
Editorial Board which I hope might be of interest. 
 
As you may know, City Solicitor Magazine is the quarterly newsletter 
of the City of London Solicitors’ Company and the City of London Law 
Society.  The magazine is unique as it is the only publication targeted 
specifically at solicitors practising in the Square Mile. 
 
Here is a link to some recent editions:  
https://www.citysolicitors.org/news/city-solicitor 
 
The City Solicitor Editorial Board is seeking new members to join the 
group and we would like to hear from enthusiastic and creative 
members of the Company or the Society who can make an all round 
contribution and are interested in helping to develop the magazine 
for the future.  
  
We are looking for individuals who are keen to get involved in 
planning unique and relevant content which appeals to the whole 
membership and the City profession. Previous experience is not 
essential.     
 
Applicants must be able to commit enough time to participate in the 

work of the Editorial Board. This includes attending four planning 

meetings each year, contributing article ideas, and when necessary, 

sourcing other contributors. 

 

To apply, please contact me by 20th April 2018, giving an indication 

of your main areas of interest in the publication and why you would 

like to get involved.  

https://www.citysolicitors.org/news/city-solicitor


I very much hope that this is of interest and look forward to hearing 

from you but please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

queries or would like further information. 

Robert Bell 
Chairman  
City Solicitor Magazine Editorial Board 
Robert.Bell@bryancave.com  
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